
 
De : faizan ul hasan [Deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection]  
Envoyé : mercredi 9 décembre 2020 06:14 
À : ihp-council-members; ihp-non-council-members; ihp-bureau-members [Addresses deleted by the 
IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection] 
Cc : Nair-bedouelle, Shamila; Aureli, Alice; Mishra, Anil; Arduino, Giuseppe; Otte, Alexander; 
Makarigakis, Alexandros K.; ihp-reg-hyd; Bonetti, Anna; Dr. Muhammad Ashraf; Shah, Raza; DSA 
MoST [Addresses deleted by the IHP Secretariat for reasons of data protection] 
Objet : Re: EN/FR: Follow-up to the 2nd Extraordinary session of the Intergovernmental Council of 
IHP/ Suivi du 2eme Conseil extraordinaire du PHI 
 

Dear Dr. Abou Amani 
 
Thank you very much for your email and hosting 2nd Extraordinary session of the 
Intergovernmental Council of IHP, 30 November-1 December, 2020. Though we have provided our 
comments in the form of a statement during the meeting; the same is attached please. 
 
best regards 
 
Faizan 
 
Faizan ul Hasan 
Director 
Pakistan Council of Research in Water Resources (PCRWR) 
Secretariate Pakistan National Committee on IHP 
Khayaban-e-Johar, H-8/1 
Islamabad - Pakistan 
 
 


